
CITY OF

ORLANDO

March 20, 2023 AGENDA REVIEW MINUTES

District 1

Jim Gray

District 2 District 3 Mayor District 4 District 5 District 6

Tony Ortiz Robert F. Stuart Buddy Dyer Patty Sheehan Regina I. Hill Bakari F. Burns

In attendance:

Mayor Buddy Dyer
Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5

Commissioner Bakari F. Burns, District 6

Chief Assistant City Attorney, Roy Payne
City Clerk Stephanie Herdocia

Deputy City Clerk Laurie Nossair

Police Officers Rich Patterson and DeCarlos Hill, Sergeants -at -Arms

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 1:04 P.M.

Consent Agenda — Public Comment

Mayor Dyer asked if there was any public comment on the Consent Agenda and City Clerk Stephanie
Herdocia stated that there were no speakers.

Consent Agenda — Commissioner Comments

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart — Commissioner Stuart stated he would wait to provide comments

on Item 12-11 Ordinance No. 2023-8 Relating to Alcohol Sales Chapter 33.03 Hours of Service, Sale,
and Consumption, under Hearings/Ordinance 2nd Reads until the City Council meeting and had no

concerns regarding the agenda.

Commissioner Patty Sheehan — Commissioner Sheehan stated she would declare a conflict

regarding Item C-3 Meeting Minutes and Approving the Actions of the Municipal Planning Board ( MPB)
Items: (ANX2022-10017), (GMP2023-10001), and ( ZON2023-10001), file a Form 8B Memorandum of

Voting Conflict with the City Clerk's Office and will be abstaining from a vote on that item.

Commissioner Regina I. Hill — Commissioner Hill requested that Item C-22, Fiscal Year 2022/2023

Agreement between the City of Orlando and Paramore District, Inc. for Participation in the Orlando

Main Streets Program, be amended to a one-year term with review provisions. Mayor Dyer advised

that the item be treated as a request to modify rather than an amendment before the City Council
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meeting in the afternoon. As there were no objections from the Commissioners, he instructed City Staff

to modify the item to reflect a one-year term.

Commissioner Bakari F. Burns — Commissioner Burns stated he was briefed by City of Orlando staff

and had no concerns regarding the agenda.

Commissioner Jim Gray — Commissioner Gray stated he had no concerns regarding the agenda. He

asked to speak with Chief Administrative Officer Kevin Edmonds.

Commissioner Tony Ortiz — Commissioner Ortiz stated he had no concerns regarding the agenda.

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:07 P.M.

Mayor Buddy

City Clerk Stephanie Herdocia
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